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IN REPLY MICR TOI 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your kind comments in your letter of August 6, 1967, 
concerning the service you have received from the National Archives. 

The correspondence and internal memoranda of the Commission that 
have previously been made available for research consist of (1) all 
correspondence and memoranda relating to films, tape recordings, 
photographs, and press clippings and (2) general internal Memoranda 

.addressed to the General Counsel of the Commission fraa December 
1963 through March 1964. It is the remaining chronological files 
of correspondence and memoranda that can be made available under 
the guidelines that we expect to be able to release for research 
about September 15. The autopsy file is a subject file which is 
a part of these batic,chronological files. 

We are preparing a copy of the file classification manual of the 
Commission for you. You will be notified if any of the records in 
which you are interested become available. 

Robert H. Dahmer 
Archivist of the United States 
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